
Nedging with Naughton Village Hall Report 
November 2022 

 
Meetings 
Our next meeting will be on 5th December. 
 
Environment 
We are still waiting to hear about the trees which have been ordered. 
The bench at the front of the hall has been repaired and so has the old picnic table.  The 
swings, surfer and bouncy duck are installed.  I have received some good feedback on them. 
We are just waiting for the beam and old swings to be repaired.  The swings have been 
repainted in bright colours.  We were hoping to paint the climbing frame but are unable to 
due to the covering on it.   
 
Building 
We have noticed that the curtains are getting damp so we are investigating the cause.  We 
no longer have a cleaner so currently managing this ourselves until we decide whether to 
find another.  We have noticed that the curtains have been sucking up moisture so servicing 
is booked for the Drimaster unit and heating systems. 
 
Classes 
The exercise classes and dog training are still running though there are still places available 
in all classes. Unfortunately, Rosina has decided to give up running the coffee mornings due 
to her husband’s ill health.  The last one will be in December.   
 
Events 
The Posh frock dinner is on Saturday November 12th.  Numbers are lower than in previous 
years but we are sure it will be good night for all 30 of us attending.   The Christmas Quiz is 
planned for December 10th.   We have already had people booking places for this so I expect 
it to be over subscribed. 
 
Bookings 
The hall has been hired out few times in the last couple of months. 
 
 
 
 
 


